Electrify Now is a volunteer led group dedicated to helping homeowners transition away from fossil fuel use for home energy. We
strongly support HB 2842 as an important step to help homeowners improve the energy efficiency and safety of their homes. Low
income families across the entire state of Oregon would benefit from this bill to reduce heating and cooling costs, improve indoor air
quality and improve the health and security of their families. These same measures will reduce carbon emissions in the state and
make it easier for these families to take advantage of other energy saving and carbon reducing solutions like heat pumps.

We urge you to please pass this bill.
Respectfully - Brian Stewart

Founder
Electrify Now



